
The Coquitlam Fire/Rescue department invites you to drop 

by our Open House at the Town Centre Fire Station during 

Fire Prevention Week. Everyone will have the opportunity 

to learn more about fire safety, see a display of fire trucks, 

meet fire fighters and participate in interactive activities. 

Students can also enter their name to win a ride to school 

in a fire truck.

Date: 	 Wednesday, October 9, 2013

Time: 	 6:30-8:30 p.m.

Location: 	 Town Centre Fire Station,  
	 1300 Pinetree Way

Parking is available in Town Centre Park. 
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